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Pre-Notification of the Use of Pesticides  

 

Date:  3/26/2024 
 

To:  Whom It May Concern 
 
Subject:  Notification of Lawn Treatments and the use of Pesticides.  Lawn Care treatments of Organic-
Based granular fertilizer, along with crabgrass and weed control. 
 
Date of Treatment:  Friday March 29th (8AM)  Rain Date:  Monday April 1st (8am)  
 
Location:  Valleyview Athletic Fields at Diamond Spring and River Rd. in Denville, NJ 
 
This notification, in addition to the NJ Consumer Info Sheet, is sent to advise you that the following 
pesticide(s) will be used during this treatment: 

 
Pesticide Common Name EPA Reg# Comments 
18-2-4 w/.15% Dimension 62719-504-91636 Fertilizer and Crabgrass Prevention 
Horsepower 228-313 Weed Control 
   

 
Additional Notes:  as per product labels and SDS sheet guidelines, in Non-Agricultural applications, 
people may re-enter and resume use of treated areas once dust has settled from granular applications, 
and sprays have thoroughly dried following liquid spot treatments of weeds. 

 
Location of treatment(s):  all lawn areas will receive granular fertilizer and crabgrass prevention.  In 
our continued effort to reduce pesticides, and be an environmentally responsible business, only lawn 
areas with weeds present during our visit (dandelion, clover, etc.) will receive a liquid spray to reduce 
and control them to keep liquid pesticide use to a minimum.  All impervious surfaces will be blown off to 
remove granules. 
 
Reason for treatment:  continued fertilization to provide optimum turf and soil health, crabgrass 
reduction, and spot spray any weeds present during our visit. 
 
Safety Data Sheets (SDS) have been provided along with this communication. 

 
Note:  As per NJDEP and Pesticide Control Program Regulations; If applications are made to landscape ornamentals or turf, at 
least one (1) sign will be placed on the property that says PESTICIDE TREATED AREA and contains the international signage 
for KEEP OFF THE GRASS.  We are required to do this by regulation.  The sign must remain in place for a minimum of 72 hours 
following the application of a pesticide.  In addition, by Law, we MUST advise you that The Office of Pesticide Programs of the 
United States EPA has stated: “Where possible, persons who potentially are sensitive, such as pregnant women, infants, and 
children, should avoid any unnecessary pesticide exposure.”   


